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March 3, 2008

Mr. Amery Boyer
Annapolis Royal, Nova Scotia

Sent via email
Dear Mr. Boyer,

I am delighted to share wonderful news with you. Your community of Annapolis Royal has been
chosen as a 2008 recipient of the Lieutenant Governor’s Community Spirit Award. Congratulations
on an excellent submission which reflects so well on your vibrant and thriving

community. Annapolis Royal is one of four communities that have been chosen from the 19
nominations, which were all very strong.

We are currently notifying all communities of their status with respect to this award. On March
17, 2008 we will make a public announcement of the four winning communities. A copy of that
announcement is attached. We ask that you keep this news confidential until March 17,

We can now begin to plan how you would like to celebrate this award. The Honourable Mayann

Francis, Lieutenant Governor of Nova Scotia, will travel to Annapolis Royal in 2008 to present the
Community Spirit Award. The date and nature of the celebration event is up to your community,
with the help of some funds from our sponsor, Nova Scotia Power.

Please call me at your convenience to begin preliminary discussions regarding your celebration.
Congratulations on your success!

Sincerely,

e

Catherine J. Woodman
Chair, Selection Committee
Host, Lieutenant Governor’s Community Spirit Award



